
Provider Relations Department: 888-895-4998 

This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
PRUP208-COVID-19Reimbursement Policies Update (12/2021) December 2021 

COVID-19 Reimbursement Policy Update 

Effective Date: Jan. 1, 2022 

Health Plans Affected: Johns Hopkins Advantage MD, Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs (EHP), 
Priority Partners, and Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP) 

Type of Change: Policy 

Explanation of Change: 

This notice is to inform you that Johns Hopkins HealthCare LLC (JHHC) has revised its COVID-19 
Reimbursement Policy (RPC.029).

The revised COVID-19 Testing, Treatment, and Vaccination Policy applies to all JHHC health plans: 
Advantage MD, EHP, Priority Partners, and USFHP. 

JHHC’s COVID-19 reimbursement policy adheres to guidance from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services (CMS), as well as the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and all other applicable 

federal and state guidance in regards to testing, treatment and vaccination for COVID-19. The policy shall 

expire at the end of the Public Health Emergency (PHE).  

To view the JHHC Reimbursement Policies, please go to:  JHHC.com > For Providers > Policies > 

Reimbursement Policies. If you have questions, please contact Provider Relations at 888-895-4998.
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